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Important Dates and Messages: 

 

 Don’t forget that Parents’ Evening is next Wednesday 21st 
March. If you have not already booked an appointment 
please speak to your child’s teacher to arrange one. At 
Parents’ Evening we will be selling nursery jumpers. These 
items are used but in good condition and could make a 
good spare to add to your collection! If you would like 
one, we ask for a £1 donation in the honesty box. We will 
put any donations received towards buying new resources. 

 We will not be writing in your child’s Communication 
Book next week due to our staff staying late for Parents’ 
Evening during the time that we would normally write in 
books. Please send in your child’s Communication book as 
normal on Monday. We thank you for your understanding 
with this matter. 

 We will be holding an Easter Bonnet Parade in the last 
week of term. This week and next week your child’s 
homework will be to create an Easter bonnet or hat to 
wear during the parade. The parade will be held just 
before home time in Nursery’s outside area. We will let 
you know which day ASAP. (We have spotted a ‘Make 
your own Easter Bonnet Kit’ in B&M for £3.99 if you’d 
like something to get you started!) 

 Please ensure that all of your child’s uniform and any 
additional items such as bags/bottles are clearly named. 
Thank you.  

 

 
 
 

  This week we have been… 

 …Enjoying our ‘Science Week’. The 
children have had so much fun during our 
pirate themed week. We have been busy 
carrying out exciting science experiments! 
Pirate Pete sent us some old and dull 
looking treasure along with some salt and 
white vinegar. We added this all together 
and watched as the treasure became 
beautiful and shiny again! The next day, 
Pirate Pete sent us some colorful treasure 
(skittles sweets). The children helped to 
arrange the skittles around the edge of a 
plate. We then carefully added water and 
watched in amazement as a beautiful 
rainbow pattern appeared in the water. 
We have also been learning about 
floating and sinking and have tested four 
different boats to see which ones were 
the most buoyant and would make the 
best pirate ship. We think that the 
children have all been excellent scientists 
and they have all really impressed us 
with their brilliant thinking and excellent 
ideas. Well done everybody! 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Birthdays: 

There are no birthdays in 
Nursery this week. 

 


